
Mike is currently working in our
Vans division and has been with us
since 2017. He was nominated by
Operation Supervisor Stephanie
Hampton. “Michael took our student
with him on one of his loads from
Saint John to Dieppe and back. He
went out of his way to pick him up
and drop him off at the office and
spent time explaining the different
aspects of being a driver for
Sunbury. Our student had a great
time and really enjoyed the
experience which would not have
been possible without Mike being as
welcoming and open as he was.” 

With 70 years’ experience, Sunbury Transport
draws on exceptional teams – in the office and on
the road – to provide diverse and innovative
trucking services. Sunbury is a premiere
transportation company, specializing in US and
Canadian cross-border shipments and offering
customized logistics solutions. Its fleet moves
freight via truckload, van, flatbed, bulk wood fibre
or container service.

The recognition program is to promote outstanding
performance and exceptional accomplishments. APTA
recognizes the hard work that all drivers commit to, and
we thank them for keeping the roads safe while getting
the job done. We need you to continue nominating your
finest! Let’s make sure they get the recognition they
deserve! We proudly showcase the driver each month
through social media.
Visit our “Atlantic Road of Fame” by clicking HERE.
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Michael Chown
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